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Dear parents,  

 
We have lots of lovely news to share with you this week and plenty to celebrate.  

Our school trips have begun and will enrich our bespoke curriculum thriughout the 
school year.  

 
On Wednesday class 2 went to the National Trust’s Quarry Bank Mill. The trip 

included a tour of the mill with a specific focus on machinery and water power, a 

discussion-based presentation on the mill’s workforce and, best of all, an interactive 
tour of the Apprentice House.  Miss Millington was so proud of all the children and 

returned to school full of praise for all her class. ‘The children have really enjoyed 
the visit and have gained a real understanding of what life was like in Victorian times 

to tie in perfectly with our topic. The children were a credit to themselevs and the 
school.’ Well done class 2!  
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This week in worship we welcomed ‘Open the Book’ -a wonderful church group who 
bring the Bible to life.  This week they focussed on the story of Jesus in the temple 

and showed the children how he inspired teachers, priests and leaders at such an 
early age. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

The children are really enjoying our 
after-school provision that we offer on a 

Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday.  
Here is a snapshot of our wonderful 

dance group with Lewis on Thursday.  I 
had the pleasure of watching this group 

this week and they have the best 
moves and can-do attitudes! 

 
If you would like your child to try one of 

the after school clubs, please check for 
spaces on school spider.   

 

 
 

Finally thank you to all who came to our Macmillan coffee morning today.  It was so 
lovely to see so many of you and raise money for such a worthy cause. 

In total we raised £181.31 – A special thank you to Mrs Novacki and the school 
council for organising the event. The children shared their own treats after worship 

today where we reflected on the importance of this very special charity. 
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Our merit winners this week!  
 

Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 

Miles & Hugo  Finn Daisy 

 

 
Well done to you all and thank you for shining so bright and inspiring others this 

week.  We are very proud of you all! 
 

Have a wonderful weekend with your children and families! 
 

 
Kind regards 

Mrs Willis 
 

 

Diary Dates:  
 

Tuesday 2nd October –   PE – PE Kits to be worn  
             After School Sports Club  

 
Wednesday 3rd October  Years 3-6 Residential until Friday  

     After School Lego Club  
 

Thursday 5th October   Swimming – years 2-6 
     After School Dance Club  

 
Friday 6th October   Class 1 Forest School 

     Class 2 & 3 Dance 
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